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Dear Parents / Carers, 

 
We hope you all have a well-deserved and lovely break for Easter / Spring break.  

The children have been working incredibly hard this term and will hopefully be nice  
and refreshed for next term. 

 

We have had a lovely Spring term, with events including Wheels Day, Winter 

Olympics, Valentine’s card making with parents, World Book Day, Comic Relief, Year 

2 Victorian Classroom Trip, Reception trip to Slimbridge, Year 1 Trip to Robinswood 

Hill and Holi Celebrations to name a few. 

 

Please see photos of some of these events further in this newsletter. 

 

*** 

 

Weather reminder - Please check the weather before leaving home to ensure your 

child is dressed accordingly – warm coat for the chilly days, raincoat for the rainy days 

and sun hats for the sunny ones (sun cream must be applied before coming to school 

in the morning). 

 

*** 

 

Please keep reading for more exciting and interesting activities to follow this term and 

don’t forget to save those important dates! 
 

 

 

 

 

Red Nose Day 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for all your donations, we raised a 

fantastic £103.40 

 

Nicky Knight - Teaching Partner 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TREDWORTH TUESDAYS – Starting 6th May 

‘Tredworth Tuesday’ activities start 6th May until 8th July. The children will be separated 

into groups of 3 and each group will rotate around lots of new activities inside and outside 

of school, within the local community. 

Activities range from dancing, animation, planting, Forest schools, Cooking, First aid, City 

Farm allotments (plus a lot more). If it is your child's turn to leave site parents will be 

notified the day before by your class teacher. 

This year Hippo and Zebra class will also be visiting ‘Catch a smile’ but as the children will 

be travelling by minibus, please can parents give consent on Arbor. For this activity the 

children will be split into 4 groups and each group will visit once. 

Can children still please wear school uniform on these days. 

Sports Day 

Monday 16th June 

(Reserve date if weather bad – 23rd June) 

More info to follow – please keep an eye on Dojo  

 

After school dance classes – Year 1 and Year 2 with Lily from Prostars 
 

Year 1 – Wednesday 30th April - 21st May 

 

Year 2 – Wednesday 4th June - 9th July  
 

There are 16 places available for each Year group, please make sure to sign up on Arbor, if you 

are unable to book a place this will be due to being full. You will also receive a confirmation 

email (please check junk) 

Pre-school and Year 2 - Allocation Day for Reception and Year 3 Sept 2025 – 

Wednesday 16th April 

We hope you receive your preferred school. 

If you are happy with the allocation, please make sure to log on and accept your place before the 

closing date on Wednesday 23rd April. 

If you are not happy, then make sure to decline your offer and submit a new request. 

If you have forgotten to apply for your reception place, please click on this link and email to 

school admissions:  late-primary-caf-2025.docx 

If you have forgotten to apply for your Junior place, please click on this link and email to school 

admissions: late-junior-caf-2025.docx 

You will be notified after 14th May which school you have been allocated and will need to accept 

or decline the offer. 

https://view.officeapps.live.com/op/view.aspx?src=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.gloucestershire.gov.uk%2Fmedia%2Fqycnwykj%2Flate-primary-caf-2025.docx&wdOrigin=BROWSELINK
https://view.officeapps.live.com/op/view.aspx?src=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.gloucestershire.gov.uk%2Fmedia%2Fy0dl30jx%2Flate-junior-caf-2025.docx&wdOrigin=BROWSELINK


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

VALENTINES AFTERNOON 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  READING WEEK / WORLD BOOK DAY 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

     
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

    HOLI 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

SILLY SCIENCE 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

YEAR 2 TRIP TO SEE A VICTORIAN CLASSROOM AT THE FOLK MUSEUM  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ECO WEEK 

During our ECO Week, there were a variety of events and challenges for the children to take 

part in, cooking lunch outside and a ‘recycled fashion show. 
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DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
Thursday 1st May - Class Photos 

Monday 5th May - May Day – School Closed – Bank holiday 

Tuesday 6th May - Tredworth Tuesday begins 

Friday 9th May - Reception Mini Beasts VR Experience in school  

Friday 24th May - School Closes for Half Term – 3pm 

 

Monday 26
th May – Friday 30th May – Half Term 

Monday 2nd June - School re-opens 

Wednesday 4th June - Year 2 Science Festival – more info to follow 

Monday 16th June -  Sports Day (23rd June reserve day) 

Friday 27th June - INSET DAY – School closed to pupils 

Wednesday 2nd July  - Year 1 Trip SS Great Britain 

Thursday 17th July - Last day of Term Pre-school 

Friday 18th July - School Closes 1:15pm Reception, Year 1 & 2 

Monday 21st July - INSET DAY – School closed to pupils  

Tuesday 22nd July – Friday 29th August – SUMMER HOLIDAYS 

Monday 1st September - INSET DAY 

Tuesday 2nd September  - INSET DAY 

Wednesday 3rd September  - School open Year 1 and Year 2 only 

Monday 8th September  - Pre-school starts 

 

 

 


